
Antonia Hover 

[CORRESPONDENCE"^^® 
6/19/2025 
[DOCUMENT NO. 04735-20251

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 
Attachments: 

John Piescow 
Thursday, June 19, 2025 3:18 PM 
Consumer Correspondence; Consina Griffin-Greaux 
FW: Docket 2025001 1 
DOC282.PDF 

Please, add to docket 20250011. 

From: Consina Griffin-Greaux <CGnffin@psc.state.fi. us> On Behalf Of Consumer Contact 
Sent: Thursday, June 19, 2025 3:07 PM 
To: John Piescow <JPIescow@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: FW: Docket 20250011 

John, 
Please forward to clerk's office. 
C'Griffin-Greaux 

From: Marianne Bejster <marianne.beister@mymanatee.org> 
Sent: Tuesday, June 17, 2025 5:06 PM 
To: Consumer Contact <Contact@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: Docket 20250011 

CAUTION: This email originated from outside your organization. Exercise caution when opening attachments 
or clicking links, especially from unknown senders. 

Hello, 

Please see the attached document from Commissioner Mike Rahn. 

Very Respectfully, 
Marianne 

Marianne Bejster | Commissioner Aide | 
Manatee County Government 
1112 Manatee Avenue West, 9th Floor 
Bradenton, FL 34205 
Office: (941) 745-3721 
Cell: (941) 705-1028 
Email: marianne.bejster@mymanatee.org 

Manatee 

i 



Manatee County Commissioner 

Mike Rahn, District 4 

June 11, 2025 

Florida Public Service Commission 

Chairman Mike La Rosa 

Commissioner Andrew Fay 

Commissioner Art Graham 

Commissioner Gary Clark 

Commissioner Gabriella Smith 

SUBJECT: DOCKET 2025001 1 

I would like to thank each of your for serving on the Florida Public Service Commission. I was 
on the FPSC Nomination Committee several years ago. I believe I have several of you during 
that process. 

I am writing you to let you know how much we appreciate our partnership with FPL here in 
Manatee County. 

As we went through three hurricanes last year, two of which were highly destructive in Manatee 
County. FPL was boots on the ground in our EOC during each of the storms. FPL assistance in 
our recovery was outstanding. Their ability to get the power on to the citizens of Manatee 
County in the time they did was nothing short of amazing. 

FPL is also a partner in Manatee County’s Light Up Manatee. This program provides street 
lighting in neighborhoods that have never been lit before. FPL is making neighborhoods safer 
and giving our citizens a sense of community. 

FPL is a great company and an asset to Manatee County and the State of Florida. 

Thank You for your time. 

This correspondence is being sent from Mike Rahn as an individual County Commissioner. 
Contact Information: Mike.rahn@mymanatee.org • Phone: (941) 705-5928 • Fax: (941) 745-3790 

1112 Manatee Avenue West, Bradenton, FL 34205 
Website: www.mymanatee.org 


